
 

RHONDDA CYNON TAF  
COUNCILLOR’S ANNUAL REPORT 2014-15 

 
This is the report by Councillor Sheryl Evans regarding her key activities over the year 
ending 30 April 2015. It is provided for the information of all constituents and for no other 
purpose. 
 

Councillor:  Sheryl Evans        

 
Electoral Division:   Aberaman North  

 
 
Section 1: Role & Responsibilities 
 

Attendance at Full Council Meetings 
I am a member of the Community & Children’s Services Scrutiny Committee 
Governor at Blaengwawr Infant and Junior School. 

 
 
      

 
Section 2: Constituency Activity 
 
 

I attend PACT meetings. 
 

Along with Councillor Linda De Vet we have set up a food co-op at Saron Chapel, 
Aberaman, and we also provide information on:- 
 

1. The Common Ailment Service. 
2. Claiming any PPI back for free. 
3. Handyman Service. 
4. Gardening Service. 

 
Along with Councillor Linda De Vet we held a Street Surgery at Maes-y-Deri, Aberaman. 

 
 

 

 
Section 3: Initiatives and Special Activities 
 

 

Along with Councillor Linda De Vet we have retained the Astroturf situated at Blaengwawr 
Comprehensive School for use by the community. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 
 
Section 4: Learning & Development 
 

 

Attended RCTCBC training sessions including:- 
 
1. Treasury Management. 
2. Homefinder RCT. 
3. Pen y Cymoedd Wind Energy Project. 
4. Code of Conduct 
5. Introduction to Scrutiny 
6. How the Council Works 

 
Attended Governor Training sessions:- 

 
1. Governor Induction. 
2. Attendance. 
3. Use of data. 
4. Complaints. 

 

 

 
Section 5: Other Activities and Issues 
 

 

Arranged with RCT Homes for the external re-decoration of Ger-yr-Afon Flats, Aberaman. 
 
Fund-raised for Macmillan with a Coffee morning. 
 

 

 

 

 


